
From: simon thepimon  

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 10:08 AM 

To: Planning 

Cc: simon thepimon 

Subject: Application ref: 2024/2830/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I am the owner of 5 Merton Lane, N6 6NA. 

 

I do not object to the intended works but want to ensure that the timing of 

the works is scheduled to avoid any potential danger to the health of the 

tree. I believe this should be in Spring after risk of frost has passed but the 

aboriculturalists who are engaged to do the work should know the best 

timing. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Simon Halberstam 

 


